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June 15, 2016 

Mr. Jud Redden 
General Manager 
Bridger Valley Electric Association 
PO Box 399 
Mountain View, WY 82939 

Re:      Docket No. 16-022-T01 – In the Matter of Bridger Valley Electric Association’s 
Proposed Tariff Revisions 

Dear Mr. Redden: 

The Commission reviewed the June 2, 2016 filing by Bridger Valley Electric Association 
(Bridger Valley), which was amended by electronic-mail on June 8, 2016. Bridger Valley’s 
amended filing consists of updated tariff sheets for Small General Service Single-Phase (SGS), 
Large General Service Single-Phase (LGS), Large Power – 350 kVA or Less (LP), Large Power 
–  350 kVA t o 2000 kVA (LPS), Lighting Service (SL), Irrigation Pumping (L), Large Power
Over 2000 kVA (LP 2000), and Small General Service Heating Incentive Rate (SGS H), all with 
an effective date of July 1, 2016 (collectively, updated rates). The Commission also reviewed the 
action request responses of the Division of Public Utilities (Division) filed on June 7 and 10, 
2016. 

The Division explains that Bridger Valley’s rate increase is the result of an 8% rate 
increase from its electric wholesaler effective July 1, 2016. According to the Division, the rates 
were approved by Bridger Valley on November 10, 2015 with an effective date of July 1, 2016. 
The Division states that Bridger Valley provided written notice of the proposed rate increases to 
its customers beginning January 20, 2016. Further, the Division states that Bridger Valley has 
complied with the statutory and administrative rules requiring adequate notice to customers and 
the Commission before a rate change can take effect. 

Based on the Commission’s review of the filing and the comments received, the 
Commission acknowledges Bridger Valley’s updated rates, effective July 1, 2016, as set forth in 
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its June 8, 2016 amended filing. The Commission reminds Bridger Valley to file hard copies of 
its June 8, 2016 electronic filing by July 18, 2016. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#278397

 


